
15th December 2023 

 

 

End of Term 2 

Term 3 and 4: 

Wow Day Dress up first day back – Wednesday 3rd January 

Here is a reminder of email sent last week:  

Next term the children will be learning about WW2. The first day of term will be our project launch 
day and it would be great if the children could come dressed as an evacuee. Please could the children 
also bring in an empty cereal box to use on the day too. Please don’t feel you need to buy anything 
for the children to wear. Here are suggestions: 

Evacuee Girls: 

Flowery dress or skirt and top with a cardigan, hair in plaits or pig tails maybe with ribbon. 

Evacuee Boys: 

Shorts, shirt, jumper or waistcoat/ tanktop or blazer. Maybe a cap. 

 

 

There are plenty of ideas on Google Images! 

SATs Home Learning Books 

The 10 minute buster SATS home learning books have come and I will distribute at the end of the 
second week of January. Many have already ordered if you haven’t done so yet, I really recommend 
doing so as helps to calm nerves and gets children used to regular home work for next year! 

I will run a SATs information morning at the start of term 4: Thursday 22nd February 2024 9:15-
10:00 

(Power point will be emailed for anyone unable to make it) 
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